
Welcome Back!
Welcome back RMS family! We hope you’re as excited to start the 

school year as we are! Even though things aren’t completely back to 

normal, we hope to be able to do some fun things this year! To keep 

this short & sweet, I’ve added QR-codes for you to scan for more 

information! Use your phone camera to scan them!

Communication

Email:

pto@rmspto.com

Web Page:


Facebook:


Bloomz App:


Or use code:

U9UVDR


TREX Challenge

We’re going to be participating in the 

TREX challenge again this year! So send 

in those (clean) plastic bags! Accepted 

items can be found by scanning the 

QR code!


